Parking Procedure for Maintenance area

Temporary, short term parking for oversized vehicles and trailers is available in
the gravel area, west of the fencing, by the Maintenance facility. It is first come,
first serve parking for a maximum of one week subject to availability and use by
Vail Resorts. All trailers, RVs, etc. need to check in at the main gate so that they
can be documented. After one week the trailer or RV should be removed for a
period of at least one month before it can return. Guests and owners with those
vehicles should be assisted by AHPS so that these items are parked in the most
efficient manner possible. The lot is “park at your own risk” as AHPS and Vail
Resorts are not responsible for any damage to any trailer or RV stored there.
Once parked, the owner or property manager must be available to move the
trailer or RV at any point during the week if necessary. If any of the rules are not
followed or abused, future use may be restricted, and any use of the area may be
withdrawn at any time.

Arrowhead Public Safety Phone: (970) 926-2588
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